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This particular bill seems to be grounded in such a fundamental respect for anti-discrimination on 
the basis of gender. So many improvements have been made in the ‘non-utero’ world with regard to 
gender equity and non-discriminatory practice, to publicly fund this practice would be inconsistent 
and further aggravate the positive moves that have been made. 

In the light of our Anzac Day rememberances, I ask the question, “How many diggers would have 
been willing to sacrifice their lives for their own country that was willing to publicly fund the sacrifice 
of innocent lives, based purely on gender?” 

Their spirits must surely be in torment! 

Please consider this Bill carefully to safeguard the next generations of Australia from the 
discriminations and prejudice of gender. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Shawn McLindon 

 

  




